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./4/uon :bri//ing & g;/o/t;;hfion Compan#

307 McBurnett Building
Phone 4529 or 8334
May 14, 1957

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
District # 1

P. O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Montgomery
Gentlemen:

We have asked Mr. Murrell Abbott of Abbott Brothers to check
with you re the plugging of the #1 Gussie Dearduff et al.

In that I am not able to get out in order to clear this up and have
no one to take care of it for me at this time, will you please let
Mr. Abbott know what will be required in order that we can com-
plete Form C-102 properly.

Yours very truly,

ALVON DRILLING & EXPLORATION COMPANY
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